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September Picnic 
On Sunday, September 8, at 
2pm, parishioners from each 
church attended a picnic at St. 
Joseph Church to celebrate 
Polish culture. Attendees 
enjoyed a number of 
homemade specialties, 
including pierogi, and children 
were invited to join in a number 
of field games, like balloon toss 
and limbo. Later in the day, 
everyone tried their luck at a 
raffle and 50/50, with some 
happy winners taking home 
treats like wine and groceries. 
The picnic was well attended 
and a wonderful time was had 
by all! 

*** 
 

Holy Family Parish  Week of September 29 

Upcoming Events  

Communal Penance Service 
Monday, September 30, 7pm 
St. Ladislaus 
 
Liturgical Ministries Day 
Sat, Oct 5, 8:30-11am  
Parish Hall, Sacred Heart 
a suggested (not mandatory) 
morning to be renewed in 
ministries around the Sunday
liturgy. Lectors, hospitality 
ministers, choir members, 
musicians, eucharistic ministers 
all welcome, as well as those 
who aspire for those roles. Joe 
Szabo and Tony Varas will lead 
the gathering. 
 
Evening Prayer for the Feast of 
Blessed John Paul II 
Tues, Oct 22, 7pm 
St. Joseph Church 
Prayers and quotes reflecting 
the life of Pope John Paul II. 
 
Harvest of Hope Dinner 
Tues, Oct 29, 6pm 
Parish Hall, Sacred Heart 
Church 
to benefit the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul. 
 

*** 

Pray for the Sick 
 

Please pray for the sick 
of our parish: Zofia 
Baginski, Czesława 

Grycewicz, Zofia 
Lesiak, Thomas 

Leskowski, Teddy Miller, 
Jadwiga Pawłowska, 

Rosa Pastor, 
Władysława Prościak, 
Roman Szwarc, Irena 
Szewczak, and Millie 

Toth. 
 

Only members of the family 
can add names to our list of 

sick parishioners. 

 
 

Contact Rev. Msgr. Joseph J. Kerrigan, Administrator and Dean of New Brunswick Deanery  ●  jkerrigan@ccsolidarity.org ● 732-545-1681 

 

This will be the last Uniting the 
Parish Newsletter of the year. 
This Newsletter will now be 
incorporated into the regular 
bulletin, as we are transitioning 
to one, unified parish bulleting. 
Please be patient through this 
process, although we 
anticipate minimal interruptions 
in sharing parish news and 
updates.  

Bulletin Update 


